
We know your vision is important and so is your safety. 

We are committed to providing you the best of both.

We are open and seeing patients.
For the safety of our patients and our employees 

we are practicing the following:

Employees are wearing masks and gloves

We ask patients to wear masks or face coverings they supply

Patients are asked if they have had upper respiratory issues or 

fever within the last two weeks

All pens/HIPPA forms wiped down immediately after use

Patients instructed that all frames are cleaned after trying on

Frames are wiped down after handling with 70% rubbing 

alcohol

Exam rooms, contact lens area, tables and front door wiped 

down with 70% rubbing alcohol after each patient

Patients may pick up their eyewear curbside if desired


